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Date: February 27th, 2024
TO:  Greenfield Board of Works and Public Safety
RE:  Seek Bids
 I am requesting the Board of Works to approve the request to seek bids for the Holosun SCS (Solar Charging Sight) RMR (ruggedized miniature reflex) sight.  These sights will be placed on our new duty pistols.  These sights will increase accuracy as well as target acquisition.
Respectfully,

Chief Brian Hartman 
“To protect and serve the citizens of Greenfield”

